
From: Mike Skinner <g4skinner@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/2/2013 1:00:31 PM
Subject: Re: Follow Up - Jasper Port Project

Attachments: g4skinner.vcf

Katherine,

Thank you for your response to my email. My contact information is -

803-644-8157 (Office)
803-645-0243 (Cell)

I look forward to discussing the Jasper Port Project with you.

Mike

On 10/2/2013 12:19 PM, Veldran, Katherine wrote:

Mr. Skinner,
Thank you for your email regarding the Jasper Port Project. We appreciate your feedback.
Below is my contact information. Please email me your contact information or call me at your earliest 
convenience to discuss your questions.
Thank you for your support.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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